
Email: West of Devers Upgrade Project EIR/EIS Team 

 
From: Nick Gercis <nick.gercis@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2015 8:29 AM 

To: West Of Devers Project 

Subject: West of Devers Upgrade Project 

 

As a resident of Solera Oak Valley Greens Association located in Segment 4, 

Beaumont and Banning, of the West of Devers Upgrade Project, I support the 

Tower Relocation Alternative that moves the new towers farther from residences 

such that the new towers will not be closer to residential areas than existing 

towers. 

  

 


